
 

  

 
To: Prospective Offerors                                  Date: September 27th, 2022 
 
From: Jeffrey Just, Issuing Officer  
Iowa Department of Administrative Services-Central Procurement   
Phone 515-330-8702; e-mail: construction.procurement@iowa.gov 
RE: Addendum No. 1, to Design RFP930200-01 ICIW Unit 9 Chiller Replacement 

 
The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by this 
Addendum. 
 
Addition to original scope: 
 

1) No items 
 

Questions: 
 

1) No items 

Additional Information: 

1) Revise RFP Project Description from “Centrifugal Water Chiller” to “Air-Cooled Reciprocating 
Liquid Chiller” 

Attachments: 

1) Design Pre-proposal Meeting Location (1 page) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please acknowledge the Addendum #1 in your proposals. Thank You 
 

End of Addendum 
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